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Chief Executive’s Statement 
  
Stay Alert, Control the Virus, Save Lives 
 
Whilst some travel restrictions in England have been relaxed from 13 May 2020, 
we urge you to please be considerate to the communities in the Peak District 
National Park and South Yorkshire if you choose to visit those areas to undertake 
outdoor exercise 
 
Please do bear in mind that the majority of visitor facilities remain closed for the 
time being. 
 
Social distancing measures continue to apply - please observe these at all times. 
In addition to our ‘normal’ work, we are currently working with a range of 
organisations to promote safe, sensible, and sensitive access to the countryside 
and landscapes that we work to protect. 
 
Please do take care. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tomo Thompson 
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